
podiatrym.comAPRIL/MAY 2023  |  PODIATRY MANAGEMENT8

EDITORIALLY SPEAKING PODIATRY MANAGEMENT

Volume 42, Number 4

Dedicated to Practice Growth 
and Prosperity Since 1982

Scott C. Borowsky
610-645-6950

Barry H. Block, DPM, JD
718-897-9700

Hermine S. Block, MS

Stephanie Kloos Donoghue
stephkloos@optonline.net

Marilyn Lewis

Marc I. Haspel, DPM

David George, DPM

David G. Armstrong, DPM
John Bergmann, DPM
Nicholas Bevilacqua, DPM
Michael Brody, DPM
Windy Cole, DPM
G. Dock Dockery, DPM
Lynn Homisak, PRT
Jon Hultman, DPM, MBA 
Warren S. Joseph, DPM
Paul Kesselman, DPM
Jeffrey D. Lehrman, DPM
Hal Ornstein, DPM
Kenneth Rehm, DPM
Doug Richie, DPM
Jeffrey Robbins, DPM
Lee Rogers, DPM
Robert J. Snyder, DPM
Stephanie Wu, DPM 

David Kagan 
Associate Publisher
215-808-0770 (m)

Susan Mease
610-645-6940
susan.mease@gmail.com

Susan Mease

Publisher

Editor-in-Chief

Managing Editor

Creative Director

Production Manager 
& Designer

Senior Editor

Director of Continuing 
Medical Education

Consulting Editors

Advertising

Bookkeeper

Circulation

Copyright © 2023 and published by Kane Communications, 
Inc. at 400 Cranberry Lane, W. Chester, PA 19380 in the U.S. 
All rights reserved. No part of this periodical may be repro-
duced without the consent of Kane Communications, Inc. All 
material subject to this copyright may be photocopied for the 
non-commercial purpose of scientific or educational advance-
ment. Printed in U.S.A.

Send Manuscripts and Letters to: bblock@podiatrym.com

Acceptance and publication by this magazine of an adver-
tisement, news story, or product information does not imply 
endorsement or approval of the company, product, or service 
by this magazine or Kane Communications, Inc.

PODIATRY MANAGEMENT
400 Cranberry Lane

W. Chester, PA 19380
(610) 645-6940

FAX: (610) 645-6943
E-mail: podiatrym@kanec.com

Website: 
podiatrym.com

Visit us on
 Facebook

Currently, DPMs are classified as (r)(3) 
providers, which limits their ability to 
provide certain types of care and be 
reimbursed by Medicare for their ser-
vices. A legislative change to classify 

DPMs in the same category as allopathic and 
osteopathic physicians (MDs/DOs) (r)(1) would 
bring many advantages to the medical field, pa-
tients, and the healthcare system. One of the key 
advantages of this change would be the ability 
of DPMs to provide some services restricted to 
physicians in the (r)(1) classification. Currently, 
(r)(3) classification restricts some of the treatments that podiatrists can 
provide, limiting their ability to fully address the healthcare needs of 

their patients.
	 Th i s  rec l a s s i f i ca t i on 
would also achieve one of 
the main objectives of the 
proposed HELLPP Act in that 
it would allow podiatrists to 
treat Medicaid patients in all 
states. Reclassifying DPMs as 
(r)(1) places them in the ap-

propriate category based on their comparable training to allopathic and 
osteopathic physicians.
	 If you agree (as the overwhelming majority do), it’s time to urge our 
leaders to push for this long-needed legislation.
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